
From: Saudi Aramco Electronic Contracting Network (ECN) [mailto:G-ECNFAX@um.aramco.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 3:14 PM 
To: Asmacs 
Cc: ghamna0l@aramco.com.sa 
Subject: SAUDI ARAMCO VENDOR REGISTRATION UPDATE (090121f38184ab24) 
 

January 8, 2018 

YOUR SAUDI ARAMCO VENDOR  
REGISTRATION NUMBER: 10041720 

ASMACS CONTRACTING ESTABLISHMENT 

Thank you for updating your registration information with Saudi Aramco. Your update request 
for registration information has been approved. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with Saudi Aramco and wish you the best of 
success.  

 
 

THIS IS AN AUTOMATED EMAIL. PLEASE DO NOT REPLY. 
 
 
Important Note to Registered Contractors:  Please note that it is your responsibility to frequently check your tasks 
in ECN and not depend on receiving automated email and fax alerts as failures in transmitting these alerts may 
sometimes occur. 
 
Disclaimer:  The information in this email and in any files transmitted with it is intended only for the addressee and 
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. 
Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorized. If you receive this in error, please send an email to contractor-
feedback@aramco.com and delete the material from any computer. 
If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken 
in reliance on it, is strictly prohibited. 
Statement and opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the initiator of the message and do not necessarily 
reflect those of Saudi Aramco. 
 
Warning:  Although reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this email, Saudi 
Aramco cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachment(s).  
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